NOVEMBER IS GRATITUDE MONTH

In normal times we pass the basket a second time during November to celebrate the gift of sobriety - a time to express our collective gratitude for our individual sobriety. Your gratitude donations go directly to Central Office, providing the much needed services to the alcoholics in our community. Central Office relies on your generous Gratitude Month donations for a large portion of our annual operating expenses.



As our community continues to face uncertain times the fellowship's continuing support is needed and appreciated. With most of our meetings currently online, there are many ways individuals can make their Gratitude donations direct to Central Office. Donations are being accepted directly from the homepage of our website (aaventuracounty.org), Venmo (@VCAACO) or by mail.

Thank you very much - Ventura County Intergroup Board of Directors